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To: City Clerks Office
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Re: City File Numbers: OZS-2020-0034

From: Spice < >  
Sent: 2021/03/02 1:57 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: City File Numbers: OZS-2020-0034 
 
I oppose 
 
This will ruin the skyline of the neighbourhood not to mention the increased traffic at an already busy intersection. 
 
Regards 
 
Renville Wellington 


